
   

 

Warm Coat Drive Extended 

This year El Dorado Union High School District is holding a 

warm coat drive to help our students in need stay 

comfortable during this chilly time of year.   We hope you 

will join us in this worthy effort and donate new or gently 

worn coats and jackets. 

Donation boxes will be located in the front office of the 

EDUHSD schools as well as the District Office from 

(October 18-December 13). 

We hope you will support us and help make this year’s drive 

a huge success!  Ultimately, we will be making a big impact 

on the lives of our under privileged students. Thank you in 

advance for your help in keeping our kids warm through the 

winter! 


